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December 4, 1985

Patricia J. Whiston
Materials Licensing Section
Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III
799 Roosvelt Rd.
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

REFERENCE: Letter dated November 1,1985 concerning additional information
associated with amendment request. Control Numbers 19303 and 25839

Dear Patricia Whiston:

Included with this letter is a description of Dr. Teese's additional
training in nuclear physics, experience with radionuclides, and his experience
as our assistant RPO.

Our program does not include an active retioactive materials research
program and since we only use low level isotopes our shielding is adequate.
We predominately use sealed sources or unsealed-sources in exempt quantities;
therefore, no respiratory protection problems arise.

Also included is a letter designating Dr. Teese as the individual with
the authority to sign the by-product material licenses.

Thank you very much for your concern in this matter. If there is
additional information required, please contact us.

Sincerely,

h\ yt
Ra ataiczak
Science Division
Muskingum College
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